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TEXAS HOLD 'EM Fundraiser -  
Los Ojos de la Familia held its 2nd Annual Texas Hold 'Em fundraiser this 
past Saturday, March 31, at Holiday Inn Express.  There were 130 guests, 
with 62 of them players in the tournament. Music and delicious food 
completed the evening, with food catered by Holiday Inn, and desserts by 
Della Montoya, Suzanne Martinez and Shannon Mariscal. The event was 
another huge success for the charity, everyone danced and celebrated the 
night away and had a wonderful time with the music and MC of Eric 
Struass and John Chavez. Come and join us next year, for a wonderful 
time of food and fun with friends and Familia.  
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Sponsors -  
Food - Berger Briggs, Hart Construction, Custom Grading 
 Gifts - Baillo's, Lowe's, Sports Authority, Walmart, Vince Martinez, 
Romero's Thunder, Michael & Jill Montoya, Anthony Reese, Rita 
Calderon, Jolene Calderon, Della Montoya, Nancy McRae, Shannon 
Mariscal, Jennifer Medina, Suzanne Alexander, Adrianna Gallegos, 
Cynthia Baca, Denisa Jimenez. 
Venue - Holiday Inn Express 
  

  

Winners -  
 Prize                                                                            Winner                                              
 42" Insignia 42" Plasma TV                                            Chris Roybal 
Victoria's Secret Gift Basket                                         Onesimo Vigil 
Golf Clubs, Balls, Tees, Gift Card                                  Hank Gallegos 
Movie Basket                                                                 LeeAnne Kirk 
Baillo's Gift Card/Spirits Basket                                     Ray Ortiz 
Restaurant Basket                                                         Chris Montano 
Chicos Lyssa Necklace                                                 Randy Sanchez 
Scentsy Basket                                                             Mike Novak  



  
  
  
  

   Thank You!!!  
Thank you to everyone who helped make this event a great success: 
All guests, sponsors, volunteers, as well as everyone who helped spread the word, 
and everyone involved in this charity. 
And a special "Thank You" to Onesimo Vigil, the LODLF board and all the 
individual volunteers who generously donated their time and gifts to make this 
event a complete success.  
We also want to thank Aaron Jaramillo, for running the tournament, and  his 
dealers: Travis Pownall, Chris Perkins, Jeanine Simms, Leane Kirk, Danielle Lyon, 
Kenneth Baeza, and David Romero.  

    

REMINDERS!!! 
  
Scholarship Deadline - May 4, 2012 
General Aid Deadlines - Close of Business Friday, April 19, 2012 
  
  

 

Upcoming Events 
  
Car Show - Stay tuned for more information. 
 
  

 

  


